
PUBLIC NOTICE 
CITY OF MADISON 

BOARD OF EDUCATION 
Meeting Date Changes* 

 

Notice is hereby given to all citizens, press and any 
interested parties that the Board of Education  

for the City of Madison will hold the following meetings: 
 

October 22, 2020 at 4:00 PM – Finance Committee Meeting- Canceled 

(Board Room at Central Office – 211 Celtic Drive, Madison, AL 35758) 

October 22, 2020 at 5:00 PM – School Board Meeting - Canceled 

(Board Room at Central Office – 211 Celtic Drive, Madison, AL 35758) 
 

October 29, 2020 at 4:00 PM – Finance Committee Meeting 

(Board Room at Central Office – 211 Celtic Drive, Madison, AL 35758) 

October 29, 2020 at 5:00 PM – School Board Meeting  

(Board Room at Central Office – 211 Celtic Drive, Madison, AL 35758) 
 

November 5, 2020 at 4:00 PM – Finance Committee Meeting  

(Board Room at Central Office – 211 Celtic Drive, Madison, AL 35758) 

November 5, 2020 at 5:00 PM – School Board Meeting 

(Board Room at Central Office – 211 Celtic Drive, Madison, AL 35758) 

November 19, 2020 at 4:00 PM – Finance Committee Meeting - Canceled 

(Board Room at Central Office – 211 Celtic Drive, Madison, AL 35758) 

November 19, 2020 at 5:00 PM – School Board Meeting 

(Board Room at Central Office – 211 Celtic Drive, Madison, AL 35758) 
 

December 10, 2020 at 4:00 PM – Finance Committee Meeting 

(Board Room at Central Office – 211 Celtic Drive, Madison, AL 35758) 

December 10, 2020 at 5:00 PM – School Board Meeting 

(Board Room at Central Office – 211 Celtic Drive, Madison, AL 35758) 

 

This notice is posted on October 15, 2020, by Dr. Edwin C. Nichols, Jr., superintendent, Madison City Schools 

 

*Under Alabama law, all meetings of the Board are required to be open to the public. However, because of the COVID-19 

outbreak, consistent with recommendations of the CDC and the State Health Officer, seating capacity in the Board’s meeting will 

be limited. All attendees will be required to have their temperature checked, respond to limited health screening questions, and 

wear a face covering during the meeting. All meetings of the Board are streamed live on the Board’s website at 

https://mcs.eduvision.tv/LiveSched.aspx. The public is encouraged to watch the meeting online rather than attending in person. 

Anyone who is sick should not attend the meeting. 


